
 

  

The Rush County Health Office will begin Flu 

vaccines on September 18th, 2023 

Available will be: 

Regular & High Dose Flu 

Prevnar & Pneumonia Vaccines 
We bill Medicare, Kan Care and most other commercial insurances. 

Ask us about other vaccinations! 

Stay healthy this winter. Protect yourself and 

your loved ones. Get vaccinated! 

Injections available Monday-Thursday  

9am-4pm. and Friday 9am-12pm 

Call 785-222-3427 or stop by 

611 Peace Street, La Crosse 

 

 


